
An Introduction to Wildlife Photography 
 
A one day workshop using close up and macro techniques will be taking place 
at Holt Hall, Environmental & Outdoor Learning Centre in July. The objective 
of the day is to provide a clear understanding of how to achieve the best 
results when photographing a range of subjects both indoors and outdoors 
using a digital SLR.   
 
As well as photographing animals and plants in the beautiful grounds of Holt 
Hall there will be an introduction to studio techniques, including set building 
and how to provide authentic looking backgrounds for indoor photography. 
 
Mike Stew LRPS, will lead the course which will run from 10am until 4.30pm.  
The cost is £50 per person and places are limited to just six participants each 
day. Dates available: 16 July, 30 July 
 
For more information please contact Sandra Stanway on 01263 713117 or 
email office@holthall.norfolkedunet.gov.uk 
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